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Deputy Assistant Secretary Hoffman,
 
Attached, please find Mr. Scott Williams’ comments on the Federal Register Notice issued on April
 28, 2015, regarding the Clean Line Plains and Eastern Project.  As President of SPRA, Mr. Williams
 represents its membership.
 
Thank you.
-Barbara DelGrosso
 
Barbara DelGrosso
Director of Operations
Southwestern Power Resources Association
SPRA
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